
Class Eight/Nine 
Friday 6th March 2015 

Project  
 
Remember your forces homework is due in next week - during the week beginning the 9th 
March.  
 
 
Our ‘Park Grove Palaeontology Museum’ is looking a little tired so we would like to replace it 
and turn it into a ‘Visual Laboratory of Forces’. For this we need your help!  
 
For your next project we would like you to produce something with the theme of ‘FORCES’ for 
the display area. This project is completely open and the choice is entirely yours as long as we 
can display your work in some way. You could draw some diagrams showing forces in action, 
make a leaflet explaining forces, write a diary entry including a science lesson about forces, 
create a model and label the forces, create a replica of some scientific equipment – the list is 
endless. 
 

Spellings  
Remember to complete your spelling homework. 
 
By Thursday (12th March) you need to complete the crossword provided. Next week we will 
test you on some of these words.  
 
Extension 
You could write a crossword or word search of your own using ‘ible’ and ‘able’ words. If you 
would like some squared paper to help with this just ask. 
 

Maths 
Next week we will be revising written methods for addition and subtraction. 

 

Other Notes 
 
Remember we have a Red Nose Event taking place on Friday 13th March. This is a huge 
charitable event that we would like everyone to be keenly involved in.  
 
We are encouraging children, parents and staff to come to school wearing pre-bought red noses 
and red clothes. Why not get out the face paint? As this is all for charity, we would like each 
child to bring a contribution of 50p or more to go to charity.  
 
Of course Friday is going to be tons of fun so we are having a joke-a-thon to light up 
everybody’s day! Therefore please come with at least one funny joke to share with your class!  
 

 


